Ohio Oddities A Guide To The Curious
Attractions
Thank you for reading ohio oddities a guide to the curious attractions. Maybe
you have knowledge that, people have look hundreds times for their chosen
readings like this ohio oddities a guide to the curious attractions, but end up
in infectious downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good book with a cup of tea in the afternoon, instead
they are facing with some harmful virus inside their desktop computer.
ohio oddities a guide to the curious attractions is available in our book
collection an online access to it is set as public so you can get it instantly.
Our books collection hosts in multiple locations, allowing you to get the most
less latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Kindly say, the ohio oddities a guide to the curious attractions is universally
compatible with any devices to read
Ohio
A Primer on Reptiles and Amphibians Micha Petty 2019-01-02 A Primer on Reptiles
and Amphibians is an innovative educational resource designed to forge a
connection between the reader and the creeping critters of the world. Turtles,
frogs, lizards, salamanders, snakes, and crocodiles¿ these animals evoke fear
and fascination. This primer dispels myths and unlocks mysteries surrounding
these diverse survivors which have mastered virtually every habitat on Earth.
Tragically, these animals now face pressures of unprecedented severity, but
there is still time to make a difference if more of us work together.Micha
Petty is an international award-winning Master Naturalist and wildlife
rehabilitator. This critically-acclaimed debut volume is a collection of
Micha's interpretive writings, carefully crafted to make learning easy for
everyone. These bulletins display his passion for Conservation Through
Education while covering topics such as living harmoniously with wildlife,
physiology, natural history, observation, and conservation. Flip to any page to
be instantly introduced to new facets of reptiles, amphibians, the perils they
face, and how you can join the fight to save them.
Mountain Home Wilma Dykeman 2008-04
Ohio Oddities Neil Zurcher 2008 The Buckeye State has no shortage of strange,
silly, goofy, quirky, eccentric, and just plain weird places, people, and
things--if you know where to look. Discover the World's Largest Cuckoo Clock,
the nation's only vacuum cleaner museum, Balto the Wonder Dog, the "bottomless"
Blue Hole of Casalia, and lots more hard-to-believe stuff!
The Cabinet of Linguistic Curiosities Paul Anthony Jones 2019-10-14 Open The
Cabinet of Linguistic Curiosities and you’ll find both a word and a day to
remember, every day of the year. Each day has its own dedicated entry, on which
a curious or notable event—and an equally curious or notable word—are explored.
On the day on which flirting was banned in New York City, for instance, you’ll
discover why to “sheep’s-eye” someone once meant to look at them amorously. On
the day on which a disillusioned San Franciscan declared himself Emperor of the
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United States, you’ll find the word “mamamouchi,” a term for people who
consider themselves more important than they truly are. And on the day on which
George Frideric Handel completed his 259-page Messiah after twenty-four days of
frenzied work, you’ll see why a French loanword, literally meaning “a small
wooden barrow,” is used to refer to an intense period of work undertaken to
meet a deadline. The English language is vast enough to supply us with a word
for every occasion—and this linguistic “wunderkammer” is here to prove
precisely that. So whatever date this book has found its way into your hands,
there’s an entire year’s worth of linguistic curiosities waiting to be found.
Impossible Owls Brian Phillips 2018-10-02 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER. SEMIFINALIST FOR THE PEN/DIAMONSTEIN-SPIELVOGEL AWARD FOR ART OF THE ESSAY. One of
Amazon, Buzzfeed, ELLE, Electric Literature and Pop Sugar's Best Books of 2018.
Named one of the Best Books of October and Fall by Amazon, Buzzfeed, TIME,
Vulture, The Millions and Vol. 1 Brooklyn. “Hilarious, nimble, and thoroughly
illuminating.” —Colson Whitehead, author of The Underground Railroad A globespanning, ambitious book of essays from one of the most enthralling
storytellers in narrative nonfiction In his highly anticipated debut essay
collection, Impossible Owls, Brian Phillips demonstrates why he’s one of the
most iconoclastic journalists of the digital age, beloved for his ambitious,
off-kilter, meticulously reported essays that read like novels. The eight
essays assembled here—five from Phillips’s Grantland and MTV days, and three
new pieces—go beyond simply chronicling some of the modern world’s most
uncanny, unbelievable, and spectacular oddities (though they do that, too).
Researched for months and even years on end, they explore the
interconnectedness of the globalized world, the consequences of history, the
power of myth, and the ways people attempt to find meaning. He searches for
tigers in India, and uncovers a multigenerational mystery involving an oil
tycoon and his niece turned stepdaughter turned wife in the Oklahoma town where
he grew up. Through each adventure, Phillips’s remarkable voice becomes a
character itself—full of verve, rich with offhanded humor, and revealing
unexpected vulnerability. Dogged, self-aware, and radiating a contagious
enthusiasm for his subjects, Phillips is an exhilarating guide to the confusion
and wonder of the world today. If John Jeremiah Sullivan’s Pulphead was the
last great collection of New Journalism from the print era, Impossible Owls is
the first of the digital age.
Interior Places Lisa Knopp 2008-01-01 A collection of essays embracing
nonfiction from memoir and biography to travel writing and natural history,
Interior Places offers a curiously detailed group photograph of the Midwest's
interior landscape. Here is an essay about the origin, history, and influence
of corn. Here we find an exploration of a childhood meeting with Frederick
Leopold, youngest brother of the great naturalist Aldo. Here also are a
chronicle of the 146-year alliance between Burlington, Iowa, and the Burlington
Route (later the CB&O, the BN, and finally, the BNSF) and a pilgrimage to
Amelia Earhart's Kansas hometown.
World of Wonders Aimee Nezhukumatathil 2020-09-08 “Hands-down one of the most
beautiful books of the year.” —NPR From beloved, award-winning poet Aimee
Nezhukumatathil comes a debut work of nonfiction—a collection of essays about
the natural world, and the way its inhabitants can teach, support, and inspire
us. As a child, Nezhukumatathil called many places home: the grounds of a
Kansas mental institution, where her Filipina mother was a doctor; the open
skies and tall mountains of Arizona, where she hiked with her Indian father;
and the chillier climes of western New York and Ohio. But no matter where she
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was transplanted—no matter how awkward the fit or forbidding the landscape—she
was able to turn to our world’s fierce and funny creatures for guidance. “What
the peacock can do,” she tells us, “is remind you of a home you will run away
from and run back to all your life.” The axolotl teaches us to smile, even in
the face of unkindness; the touch-me-not plant shows us how to shake off
unwanted advances; the narwhal demonstrates how to survive in hostile
environments. Even in the strange and the unlovely, Nezhukumatathil finds
beauty and kinship. For it is this way with wonder: it requires that we are
curious enough to look past the distractions in order to fully appreciate the
world’s gifts. Warm, lyrical, and gorgeously illustrated by Fumi Nakamura,
World of Wonders is a book of sustenance and joy.
Atlas of Improbable Places Travis Elborough 2021-07-06 Atlas of Improbable
Places shows the modern world from surprising new vantage points that will
inspire urban explorers and armchair travellers alike to consider a new way of
understanding the world we live in.
Anomalies and Curiosities of Medicine George Milbry Gould 1900
Best of One Tank Trips Neil Zurcher 2016-07-08 Discover the best and most
unusual getaway ideas in and around Ohio! Popular TV travel reporter Neil
Zurcher has driven more than a million miles to find fun and offbeat
attractions, including quirky museums, one-of-a-kind restaurants, natural
wonders, historic villages, and more -- just a short drive from home! Here are
his all-time favorites.
Southern Sounds From The North Richard L. Doran 2008-11-06 Historically the
state of Ohio has maintained an active role in the promotion of southern gospel
music. Many gospel artists, including some of the Nation’s finest, were either
born, or lived a portion of their life, in Ohio. Development of these
ministries and the events that have taken place along the way has become a
valuable part of Ohio’s history. Over the past two years, desiring to preserve
a portion of this history, I have completed extensive research interviewing
gospel artists throughout the state. I then compiled this information into a
unique collection of history to be shared with everyone. To help the reader
more fully appreciate “life on the road” the stories of these gospel artists
are presented within the context of eight road tours covering the entire state
of Ohio. Travelling along on each tour we will experience a variety of emotions
from laughter to frustration. At each stop we will learn some fascinating facts
about the town and while in town we’ll stop by and visit with a few of those
southern gospel artists and/or groups who claim the town as part of their
heritage. Each tour will end with a short walk down memory lane as we view
photos of those gospel artists whom we have just visited. So come on! Open the
book, climb on board and prepare yourself for eight exciting tours across the
great state of Ohio where we’ll meet some truly inspiring people. Hope you
enjoy the book!
Ohio Curiosities Sandra Gurvis 2011-08-02 The definitive collection of Ohio's
odd, wacky, and most offbeat people, places, and things, for Ohio residents and
anyone else who enjoys local humor and trivia with a twist.
Civil War Curiosities Webb Garrison 1994 This fascinating collection explores
the unusual and often bizarre persons,attitudes, and events of the Civil War.
Illustrated and indexed.
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Roadside America Jack Barth 1986 A trivia-filled odyssey across America that
tells the reader, for example, where to see the world's largest twine ball and
how to locate the Lawrence Welk museum.
Birds of North America Chandler S. Robbins 2014-02-01 This eBook is best viewed
on a color device. Spot the silhouette of a Northern Goshawk in flight.
Identify the raucous call of the Red-winged Blackbird. Discover the secret of
picking out a Chipping Sparrow from its look-alike cousins. It's simple with
this classic field guide, Birds of North America, a treasured favorite among
amateur bird lovers and exacting professionals. Recognized as the authority on
bird identification, this invaluable resource provides: -All of North America
in one volume -Over 800 species and 600 range maps -Arthur Singer's famous
illustrations featuring male, female, and juvenile plumage -Sonograms that
picture sound for easy song recognition -Migration routes, feeding habits, and
characteristic flight patterns -American ornithologists' classifications Convenient check boxes to record birds you have identified -Color tabs for
quick references
The Great Book of Ohio Bill O'Neill 2020-02-29 The The Great Book of Ohio is an
entertaining, instructive and interesting Trivia & Facts book about the Buckeye
State. You'll learn more about Ohio's history, pop culture, folklore, sports,
and so much more!
Darker Still Leanna Renee Hieber 2011-11 The Picture of Dorian Gray meets Pride
and Prejudice, with a dash of Dr. Jekyll and Mr. Hyde. New York City, 1882.
Seventeen-year-old Natalie Stewart's latest obsession is a painting of the
handsome British Lord Denbury. Something in his striking blue eyes calls to
her. As his incredibly life-like gaze seems to follow her, Natalie gets the
uneasy feeling that details of the painting keep changing... Jonathan Denbury's
soul is trapped in the gilded painting by dark magic while his possessed body
commits unspeakable crimes in the city slums. He must lure Natalie into the
painting, for only together can they reverse the curse and free his damaged
soul.
How the States Got Their Shapes Mark Stein 2008-05-27 Why does Oklahoma have
that panhandle? Did someone make a mistake? We are so familiar with the map of
the United States that our state borders seem as much a part of nature as
mountains and rivers. Even the oddities—the entire state of Maryland(!)—have
become so engrained that our map might as well be a giant jigsaw puzzle
designed by Divine Providence. But that's where the real mystery begins. Every
edge of the familiar wooden jigsaw pieces of our childhood represents a
revealing moment of history and of, well, humans drawing lines in the sand. How
the States Got Their Shapes is the first book to tackle why our state lines are
where they are. Here are the stories behind the stories, right down to the tiny
northward jog at the eastern end of Tennessee and the teeny-tiny (and little
known) parts of Delaware that are not attached to Delaware but to New Jersey.
How the States Got Their Shapes examines: Why West Virginia has a finger
creeping up the side of Pennsylvania Why Michigan has an upper peninsula that
isn't attached to Michigan Why some Hawaiian islands are not Hawaii Why Texas
and California are so outsized, especially when so many Midwestern states are
nearly identical in size Packed with fun oddities and trivia, this entertaining
guide also reveals the major fault lines of American history, from ideological
intrigues and religious intolerance to major territorial acquisitions. Adding
the fresh lens of local geographic disputes, military skirmishes, and land
grabs, Mark Stein shows how the seemingly haphazard puzzle pieces of our nation
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fit together perfectly.
The Century World's Fair Book for Boys and Girls Tudor Jenks 1893 A humorous
fictional account of a visit to the World's Columbian exposition illustrated
with actual photographs and sketches of the buildings, exhibits, and
fairgrounds.
Seize the Daylight David Prerau 2009-04-28 Benjamin Franklin conceived of it.
Sir Arthur Conan Doyle endorsed it. Winston Churchill campaigned for it. Kaiser
Wilhelm first employed it. Woodrow Wilson and Franklin Roosevelt went to war
with it, and more recently the United States fought an energy crisis with it.
For several months every year, for better or worse, daylight savings time
affects vast numbers of people throughout the world. And from Ben Franklin's
era to today, its story has been an intriguing and sometimes-bizarre amalgam of
colorful personalities and serious technical issues, purported costs and
perceived benefits, conflicts between interest groups and government
policymakers. It impacts diverse and unexpected areas, including agricultural
practices, street crime, the reporting of sports scores, traffic accidents, the
inheritance rights of twins, and voter turnout. Illustrated with a popular look
at science and history, Seize the Daylight presents an intriguing and
surprisingly entertaining story of our attempt to regulate the sunlight hours.
Emily's House Amy Belding Brown 2021-08-03 She was Emily Dickinson’s maid, her
confidante, her betrayer… and the savior of her legacy. An evocative new novel
about Emily Dickinson's longtime maid, Irish immigrant Margaret Maher, whose
bond with the poet ensured Dickinson's work would live on, from the USA Today
bestselling author of Flight of the Sparrow, Amy Belding Brown. Massachusetts,
1869. Margaret Maher has never been one to settle down. At twenty-seven, she's
never met a man who has tempted her enough to relinquish her independence to a
matrimonial fate, and she hasn't stayed in one place for long since her family
fled the potato famine a decade ago. When Maggie accepts a temporary position
at the illustrious Dickinson family home in Amherst, it's only to save money
for her upcoming trip West to join her brothers in California. Maggie never
imagines she will form a life-altering friendship with the eccentric, brilliant
Miss Emily or that she'll stay at the Homestead for the next thirty years. In
this richly drawn novel, Amy Belding Brown explores what it is to be an
outsider looking in, and she sheds light on one of Dickinson's closest
confidantes—perhaps the person who knew the mysterious poet best—whose quiet
act changed history and continues to influence literature to this very day.
Half Moon Bay Alice LaPlante 2019-07-02 “An eerie, tense, and finely written
novel…Readers will grip their chairs” (SFGate.com) as they try to unravel this
tale of psychological suspense from the award-winning New York Times
bestselling author of Turn of Mind. Jane loses everything when her teenage
daughter is killed in a senseless accident. Devastated, she manages to make one
tiny stab at a new life: she moves from San Francisco to the seaside town of
Half Moon Bay. Jane is inconsolable, and yet, as the months go by, she is able
to cobble together some version of a job, of friends, of the possibility of
peace. And then, children begin to disappear. And soon, Jane sees her own pain
reflected in all the parents in the town. She wonders if she will be able to
live through the aching loss, the fear all around her. And as the
disappearances continue, she begins to see that what her neighbors are
wondering is if it is Jane herself who has unleashed the horror of loss. Alice
LaPlante’s “well-crafted novel of psychological suspense” is a chilling story
about a mother haunted by her past, a “brooding suspense novel…dark, starkly
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beautiful…LaPlante uses a seductively dangerous landscape to mirror her
heroine’s inner life” (Kirkus Reviews).
The Profit of the Earth Courtney Fullilove 2017-04-18 While there is enormous
public interest in biodiversity, food sourcing, and sustainable agriculture,
romantic attachments to heirloom seeds and family farms have provoked
misleading fantasies of an unrecoverable agrarian past. The reality, as
Courtney Fullilove shows, is that seeds are inherently political objects
transformed by the ways they are gathered, preserved, distributed, regenerated,
and improved. In The Profit of the Earth, Fullilove unearths the history of
American agricultural development and of seeds as tools and talismans put in
its service. Organized into three thematic parts, The Profit of the Earth is a
narrative history of the collection, circulation, and preservation of seeds.
Fullilove begins with the political economy of agricultural improvement,
recovering the efforts of the US Patent Office and the nascent US Department of
Agriculture to import seeds and cuttings for free distribution to American
farmers. She then turns to immigrant agricultural knowledge, exploring how
public and private institutions attempting to boost midwestern wheat yields
drew on the resources of willing and unwilling settlers. Last, she explores the
impact of these cereal monocultures on biocultural diversity, chronicling a
fin-de-siècle Ohio pharmacist’s attempt to source Purple Coneflower from the
diminishing prairie. Through these captivating narratives of improvisation,
appropriation, and loss, Fullilove explores contradictions between ideologies
of property rights and common use that persist in national and international
development—ultimately challenging readers to rethink fantasies of global
agriculture’s past and future.
Mothman and Other Curious Encounters Loren Coleman 2001-12-01 A new Hollywood
blockbuster, an amazing documentary, and thousands of web pages in its honor.
What's the fuss? In a word--Mothman! A famous investigator examines the reports
of this huge, red-eyed creature with wings seen over Point Pleasant, West
Virginia on November 15, 1966?and the spawn of Mothman seen before and after
that date.
Ohio Day Trips by Theme Cathy Hester Seckman 2018-05-01 Your All-in-One Guide
to Ohio’s Best Outings! If you’ve ever asked, “What should we do today?” then
you’ve never seen Ohio Day Trips by Theme. This comprehensive guide to the
Buckeye State is jam-packed with hundreds of Ohio’s top spots for fun and
entertainment. Take a simple day trip, or string together a longer vacation of
activities that catch your interest. Destinations in the book are organized by
themes, such as Airplanes & Railroads, Festivals, Outdoor Adventures, and
Sports, so you can decide what to do and then figure out where to do it. Useful
for singles, couples, and families—visitors and residents alike—this guide by
Cathy Hester Seckman encompasses a wide range of interests. Discover the
state’s unique attractions—state parks, museums, beaches, winter activities,
and more. The book’s handy size makes it perfect for bringing along on your
road trips. Plus, with tips for other things to do in the area, you’re sure to
maximize the fun on every outing. With Ohio Day Trips by Theme at your
fingertips, you’ll always have something to do!
Dead Presidents: An American Adventure into the Strange Deaths and Surprising
Afterlives of Our Nations Leaders Brady Carlson 2016-02-01
"Entertaining…Carlson shifts deftly among sombre, macabre, and playful stories
and shows how the death-tourism industry reveals more than amusing trivia."
—The New Yorker In Dead Presidents, public radio host and reporter Brady
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Carlson takes readers on an epic trip to presidential gravesites, monuments,
and memorials from sea to shining sea. With an engaging mix of history and
contemporary reporting, Carlson explores the death stories of our greatest
leaders, and shows that the ways we memorialize our presidents reveal as much
about us as they do about the men themselves.
The Toe Lou Groza 2003-08 The autobiography of Lou "The Toe" Groza, who played
for the Cleveland Browns longer than anyone (1946-1967), vividly recalls a
golden age of pro football. Filled with great personal anecdotes about fellow
Browns legends like Jim Brown, Paul Brown, and Otto Graham. Groza was a
gentleman in a rough game; he tells his story with warmth and humor.
The United States of Laughter Andrew Tarvin 2017-09-17 At the age of 31, Andrew
Tarvin made the practical decision to rid himself of most of his belongings,
leave his apartment in NYC, and travel the country out of two bags. Through his
journey to all 50 states, he discovered that, despite what we may see on the
news or read on the internet, there is one thing that unites all Americans:
laughter.
Groundhog Day Don Yoder 2003 Explores the national phenomenon of Groundhog Day,
opening with a look at the annual celebration in Punxsutawney. The author
investigates the holiday's European origins, recounts the history of the
groundhog as weather prognosticator in America -- from ethnic symbol to pop
culture hero -- and traces the groundhog's appearance in poetry, songs, and
recipes. Other weather lore and weather-predicting days are also discussed.
It Came from Ohio James Renner 2012 Turn on a night light, lock your door, and
close the window blinds . . . Join investigative reporter James Renner as he
looks into 13 tales of mysterious, creepy, and unexplained events in the
Buckeye State, including: - The giant, spark-emitting Loveland Frog - The
bloodthirsty Melon Heads of Kirtland - The lumber-wielding Werewolf of Defiance
- The Mothman of the Ohio River - The UFO that inspired "Close Encounters of
the Third Kind" - and more!
Weird Ohio Loren Coleman 2005 Ah, Ohio, so nice and normal. We have apple pie
heroes like Hopalong Cassidy, Neil Armstrong, Thomas Edison, and Doris Day. Our
state bird is the jaunty and ever popular cardinal, and our state flower is the
carnation, found in the buttonholes of politicians and bridegrooms everywhere.
We started America rolling by opening the country's first gas station, and we
have a museum dedicated to America's music, rock and roll. Why, we're just so
all-American normal, it can bring a tear to the eye. But there's something else
we have a whole lot of, and that's...weirdness. Yes, the Buckeye State has lots
and lots of strange people and unusual sites, and they burst forth from every
page of this, the biggest, most bizarre collection of Ohio stories ever
assembled: Weird Ohio.
The Mouth of the Dark Tim Waggoner 2018-09-06 "A wild trip that keeps you
wondering what the hell is going on, it’s an amazing experience. It is highly
entertaining read." - Sci-Fi & Scary Jayce’s twenty-year-old daughter Emory is
missing, lost in a dark, dangerous realm called Shadow that exists alongside
our own reality. An enigmatic woman named Nicola guides Jayce through this
bizarre world, and together they search for Emory, facing deadly dog-eaters,
crazed killers, homicidal sex toys, and – worst of all – a monstrous being
known as the Harvest Man. But no matter what Shadow throws at him, Jayce won’t
stop. He’ll do whatever it takes to find his daughter, even if it means
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becoming a worse monster than the things that are trying to stop him. FLAME
TREE PRESS is the new fiction imprint of Flame Tree Publishing. Launching in
2018 the list brings together brilliant new authors and the more established;
the award winners, and exciting, original voices.
The Stranger in the Woods Michael Finkel 2018-01-30 A National Geographic Best
Book of the Year National Bestseller Many people dream of escaping modern life.
Most will never act on it—but in 1986, twenty-year-old Christopher Knight did
just that when he left his home in Massachusetts, drove to Maine, and
disappeared into the woods. He would not have a conversation with another
person for the next twenty-seven years. Drawing on extensive interviews with
Knight himself, journalist Michael Finkel shows how Knight lived in a tent in a
secluded encampment, developing ingenious ways to store provisions and stave
off frostbite during the winters. A former alarm technician, he stealthily
broke into nearby cottages for food, books, and supplies, taking only what he
needed but sowing unease in a community plagued by his mysterious burglaries.
Since returning to the world, he has faced unique challenges—and compelled us
to reexamine our assumptions about what makes a good life. By turns riveting
and thought-provoking, The Stranger in the Woods gives us a deeply moving
portrait of a man determined to live his own way.
Did They Rest in Peace? Joseph William Lewis Jr. M.D. 2018-10-18 Ashes to
ashes, dust to dust. By what miracle can an assortment of seemingly unrelated
particles come together and correctly assemble to form a human being?
Amazingly, once aggregated, these atoms, molecules, and compounds manage to
interact reasonably coherently during our lives but seek to return to their
dusty state when death occurs. Of the billions of our species who have existed
on earth over the millennia, most have quietly and inexorably returned to ashes
and dust when their term of life expired. This book tracks some of the
misadventures of selected corpses, including burials that went awry to body
snatching, exhumations, human-relic collection, and assorted desecrations. Over
the years, it seems that a remarkable number of bodies have failed to enjoy the
admonition to “Rest in Peace.” Whether these aberrations in the burial process
have disturbed the afterlife of the departed, everyone is dying to discover the
answer.
A Cabinet of Byzantine Curiosities Anthony Kaldellis 2017-09-01 Weird,
decadent, degenerate, racially mixed, superstitious, theocratic, effeminate,
and even hyper-literate, Byzantium has long been regarded by many as one big
curiosity. According to Voltaire, it represented "a worthless collection of
miracles, a disgrace for the human mind"; for Hegel, it was "a disgusting
picture of imbecility." A Cabinet of Byzantine Curiosities will churn up these
old prejudices, while also stimulating a deeper interest among readers in one
of history's most interesting civilizations. Many of the zanier tales and
trivia that are collected here revolve around the political and religious life
of Byzantium. Thus, stories of saints, relics, and their miracles-from the
hilarious to the revolting-abound. Byzantine bureaucracy (whence the adjective
"Byzantine"), court scandals, and elaborate penal code are world famous. And
what would Byzantium be without its eunuchs, whose ambiguous gender produced
odd and risible outcomes in different contexts? The book also contains sections
on daily life that are equally eye-opening, including food (from aphrodisiacs
to fermented fish sauce), games such as polo and acrobatics, and obnoxious
views of foreigners and others (e.g., Germans, Catholics, Arabs, dwarves). But
lest we overlook Byzantium's more honorable contributions to civilization, also
included are some of the marvels of Byzantine science and technology, from the
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military (flamethrowers and hand grenades) to the theatrical ("elevator"
thrones, roaring mechanical lions) and medical (catheters and cures, some
bizarre). This vast assortment of historical anomaly and absurdity sheds vital
light on one of history's most obscure and orthodox empires.
Tales from the Road Neil Zurcher 2010 "Neil Zurcher deftly observes things most
of us would overlook, and that is what make his stories so enticing." --- Robin
Swoboda "Neil's writing skills, wry wit, and calm, warm demeanor allowed him to
move effortlessly from award-winning hard news reporter to Cleveland's king of
travel." - Tim Taylor He met Prince Charles in a bathroom, and tripped and Tell
on President Gerald Ford. He raced on an elephant, piloted a glider, and hung
from a trapez. He survived a hotel fire, a tornado, and countless stunts for
the camera. As a news reporter and host of the long-running "One Tank Trips"
travel segment on Channel 8 in Cleveland, Neil visited every corner of Ohio
(and beyond), met hundreds of unusual people, and took part in history-making
events. He was tear-gassed at an anti-war protest and almost trapped inside the
Ohio Penitentiary during a riot. He drove in a day-long high-speed police chase
from Cleveland to Kentucky, and got lost in the middle of Lake Erie. He rode in
jet boats, jet fighters, sternwheelers, a World War II tank, and almost every
other kind of vehicle imaginable (most frequently his trademark red and white
1959 Nash Metropolitan). He was ordained as a minister in the Free Spirit
Association Church and even officiated at a few weddings... He would do almost
anything and go almost anywhere for a godo story. And in the process he became
one of the most popular personalities on Cleveland TV. In this book, with his
familiar folksy style, Neil shares dozens of his favorite personal stories from
a lifetime in Cleveland television. Many will cause a chuckle, some will
surprise, and all recall in era of television and of Northeast Olno that was
full of color and characters.
Great Lakes and Midwest Catalog Partners Book Distributing 2004
More of Neil Zurcher's One Tank Trips Neil Zurcher 1997-07 Neil Zurcher's
second book continues on the road to delightful mini-vacations in Ohio -- and
now across the border in Michigan, Indiana, Pennsylvania, NewYork, Kentucky,
West Virginia, and Ontario. All the destinations are unusual (like an overnight
stay in a historic jail turned bed-and-breakfast). And they're all just a tank
of a gas away!
One Tank Trips Neil Zurcher 2002-09-01 Northeast Ohio?s most popular TV travel
reporter has finally collected his favorite local getaways in a book. Neil
Zurcher uncovers an eclectic mix of attractions in nearby cities, small towns,
and country crossroads. His guide leads to romantic bed-and-breakfasts, hearty
Amish restaurants, truly unique museums, crafts, festivals . . . and many
surprises?like indoor skydiving!
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